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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE INSURANCE COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Clark Shultz at 3:30 p.m. on January 30, 2012, in Room 
152-S of the Capitol.

All members were present except
Representative Hermanson - Excused
Representative Mosier - Excused

Committee staff present: 
David Wiese, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Ken Wilke, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Melissa Calderwood, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Cindy Lash, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Sue Fowler, Committee Assistant

Conferees appearing before the Committee:
Kris M. Kellim, Kansas Insurance Department
William W. Sneed, Mortgage Insurance Companies of America

Others attending:
See attached list.

Hearings on:
HB 2485 Requiring insurers to submit an antifraud plan and affix antifraud warnings to all 

applications and claims forms.

Representative Shultz, opened the hearing on HB 2485.

Melissa Calderwood, Legislative Research Department, gave a brief overview on HB 2485  .  

Proponents:
Kevin Kellim, Kansas Insurance Department, (Attachment 1), gave testimony before the committee in 
support of HB 2485.

Howard Goldblatt, Coalition Against Insurance Fraud, (Attachment 2), provided written testimony to the 
committee in support of HB 2485.

Representative Shultz closed the hearing on HB 2485.

HB 2507 Repealing K.S.A. 40-3508, concerning limits for mortgage guaranty insurance 
companies.

Representative Shultz, opened the hearing on HB 2507.

Melissa Calderwood, Legislative Research Department, gave a brief overview on HB 2507.
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Proponent:
William W. Sneed,  Mortgage Insurance Companies of America, (Attachment 3), presented testimony 
before the committee in support of HB 2507.

Representative Shultz closed the hearing on HB 2507.

Representative  Grant  moved  without  objection  to  pass  the  January  23,  2012  committee  minutes  as  
written.

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 1, 2012, 3:30 P.M. in Room 152-S in Capitol.

Meeting adjourned at 3:37 p.m.
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